
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 Anyone new to  
St. Johns County School District 

who has not yet attended an initial 
induction event 

 

 
Wednesday 

 

February 3, 2021 

                      

3:30pm – 5:30pm 
 
 

RJ Murray Middle School 

150 N. Holmes Blvd. 
St. Augustine, FL  32084 

 
Directions to RJ Murray MS: 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/location/mms/ 
 

   

 

 

New Instructional Personnel should bring 

their SJCSD laptop with them to this event. 

 

New Hires are invited to join us for an opportunity to learn 

about the culture of St. Johns County School district. 

 Highlights Include: 

➢ Special Welcome from Superintendent Tim Forson!  

➢ Important information from Human Resources and IT  

➢ Break-Out sessions for Instructional and Non-

instructional Personnel 

➢ Networking opportunities with other members of the 

SJCSD 2020-2021 New Hire Cohort 

➢ Q & A Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 

*New teachers in SJCSD will have the opportunity to learn 

more about their curriculum resources and expectations.  

*New teachers in SJCSD will receive introductory 

information regarding the Instructional Evaluation process.  

*New Non-Instructional Personnel will have the opportunity 

to learn more about the culture and growth opportunities in 

SJCSD through a special session with Ms. Gina Fallica. 

Register in BusinessPlus at:  https://bizplus.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Search for: 

New Employee Induction February 3, 2021 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 

WHEN IS IT? 

WHERE IS IT? 

OTHER INFORMATION? 

 For more information, contact: 
 

Melinda Bogart, 
Director of 

Professional Development and Evaluations 
 

(904) 547-7614 
Melinda.Bogart@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

Valerie Etienne-Leveille, 
Administrator on Assignment for 

Professional Development and Evaluations 
 

(904) 547-7700 
Valerie.Etienne-Leveille@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

QUESTIONS? 

*Induction is an optional opportunity and is not mandated in any way.* 

 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/location/mms/
https://bizplus.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://bizplus.stjohns.k12.fl.us/IFAS7/profdev/Participants/CourseInfo.aspx?Mode=Add&UniqueKey=7618FD47-43FB-414F-B1DB-C23712BD8BF9&PublicBrowseCourse=false
mailto:Melinda.Bogart@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Valerie.Etienne-Leveille@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Valerie.Etienne-Leveille@stjohns.k12.fl.us

